
 

 
 
 
 
July 24, 2024 
 
To, 
The Manager (Listing) 
The Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 
To, 
The Manager (Listing) 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
“Exchange Plaza” 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C/1, G-Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai – 400 051 

  

BSE Scrip Code: 514274                                NSE SYMBOL: AARVEEDEN 

    

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Sub: Clarification under Regulation 30 of the SEBI LODR Regulation, 2015  
  
 
This clarification is in regard to NSE email dated 23.07.2024 seeking certain 

additional information on the stated parameters in connection with the disclosures 

made by the company on 2nd and 29th June, 2023. In this regard, we wish to submit 

as under: 

 

1. The closure was not due to any natural calamity or other force majeure events 

but was on account of extremely adverse market conditions and financial 

problems faced by the company. 

 

2. We have not claimed any insurance amount for the loss/damage since there 

was no damage caused due to any natural calamity or other force majeure 

events. 

 
3. In view of the foregoing, there were no steps required to be taken to restore 

normalcy and there was no impact of the natural calamity/other force majeure 

events on production or financials of the entity. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope the above clarifies the position. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

For AARVEE DENIMS AND EXPORTS LIMITED 

 

 

 

COMPANY SECRETARY 
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